
 
Faculty Position Opening 

 
 

Pusan National University Department of Architecture 
A Tenure-track Faculty 

 
 
 
The Department of Architecture at Pusan National University has an immediate 
opening for a tenure-track position at any rank beginning on 03/01/2015. This position is 
available only for non-Korean applicants. We invite applications in area of architecture 
design, who will contribute to the central elements of the departmental and university 
mission by combining outstanding teaching with excellent research and service. 

 
Candidates should have an interest in, and a strong background in architectural design 
and research. A publication track record and design award in the above field is 
advantageous. 

 
Pusan National University is located at Busan, which is the second largest metropolitan 
city in Korea and the fifth largest seaport in the world. Busan is on the southeastern 
most tip of the Korean peninsula, with many beautiful beaches including Haeundae 
Beach. 

 
The Department of Architecture at Pusan National University has active faculty members, 
demonstrated by high level of research funding and research publication. Further 
information on the department can be found at the department homepage 
(http://archi.pusan.ac.kr). 

 
This is a government-funded position and salary will be commensurate with 
qualifications and experience. Fringe benefits include annual leave and medical/dental 
benefits. 

 
Applications including a detailed CV with names of three references, a statement of 
research and teaching interests, and transcripts need to be forwarded to the Faculty 
Search Committee by email to  hjkim0208@pusan.ac.kr in PDF format, with three letters 
of reference forwarded directly from the references to  hjkim0208@pusan.ac.kr in PDF 
format or to Department of Architecture, Construction Bldg. #401, Pusan National 
University, Geumjeong-gu, Busan, Korea by mail, until no later than 10/01/2014. Any 
questions and inquiries on the position are welcomed. 

 
Screening of applications begins on 10/01/2014 and will continue until the position is 
filled. 
 

07/21/2014 
YOO, JAE-WOO, Dean 

Department of Architecture 
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